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Lisa’s Inspirational Quote 
 

“The only one who can tell you ‘you can’t win’ is you … and 
you don’t have to listen!” 

- Jessica Ennis-Hill  

26.04.2024 

TOGETHER EVERYONE ACHIEVES MORE 

Another fabulous week at Wandle and really 

great to see the poetry wheel out in Art. The 

pupils look like they had a great time learning 

how to use it.  

Also some great photos from the Walton Firs 

visits, hopefully more to come over the Sum-

mer Term. 

Miss Harris 

TOP 3 THIS TERM: 
 

1st—Nicholas  —8000 

2nd—Oscar—1131 

3rd—Fynley — 1000 

Primary Athlete: Tyler A 

Boot Sale Donations 
WVA are running a stall at the Sut-
ton Boot Sale again this year, and 
welcome donations of any small 
items such as ornaments, unopened 
toiletries, toys/games or clothing in 
excellent condition. 
 

These can be handed in to the 
School Office. 
 

Thank you kindly! 

 
 

   Week 2 

 
This week we com-

pleted our reviews 

and, because we 

finished the film 

last week, we de-

cided to do some-

thing different.  The pupils had 

told us about a programme 

called ‘Is It Cake?’  The pupils 

had to join in with the pro-

gramme and guess which was a 

real cake.  They really enjoyed 

this, and all participated. 

 

Next week the genre will be 

Fantasy—let’s see what the 

pupils choose! 



 

This week at Walton Firs, Primaries and Year 7’s took 
part in 3 activities: adventure course, 

buggy building and 
the gladiator!  

 

 

 

 

 

 It was great to see good communication and 
teamwork by all who took part. 
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Group U has 
started the unit 
of ‘Rotation and 

Translation’ 

 

 

 

Group B enjoyed using protractors to Measure Angles 
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The Year 9s had a fantastic introductory 
session with the Potter's Wheel. 

They had a chance to try it out, and play 
with the clay. It was really cool as some 
of them were super shy and did not want 
to try it at first. But, once they saw oth-
ers having such fun, they had a go and 
then really loved it.  

Mr Segnale, Art Teacher 
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